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The Honorable Robert C. Smith
Member of Congress
United States House of Representatives SERVED JAN 2 0 L983
Washington, D. C. 20515

In re: Public Service Company of New Hampshire, el al.
(Seabrook Station, Units 1 and 2)
Docket Nos. 50-443 OL and 50-444-OL

Dear Congressman Smith:

Thank you for bringing the correspondence from Mr. Maurice M.
TheMurphy to the attention of the Atomic Safety and Licensing Board.

concerns set out in Mr. Murphy's letter were the subject of extensive

testimony received by the Board on October 20, 1987 in p' articular and on

other occasions during the hearings in Concord. Mr. Murphy's letters

will be made a matter of public record, and will be given careful

consideration.
Very truly yours,
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Administrative Law Judge, Chairtnan
| Atomic Safety and Licensing Board
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